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Class 4 enjoyed celebrating World 

Book Day!  Everybody made a 

fantastic effort with their 

costumes. 

This half term we have been 

supporting different charities. 

During Lent, we have been filling 

our boxes for St Joseph’s Penny.  

Class 4 went on a local walk linked 

to our Topic ‘Magical Mapping’.  

We used a map and compass to 

follow the route.  

Class 4 worked hard in our DT 

lesson where we were designing 

and making a Superfood Salad.   


